
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have subscribed to a very useful 
resource – National Online Safety. We will 
be using these resources to support our 
curriculum when teaching the children 
about keeping safe online. 

 
They also have a free app available for 
parents and carers which is packed with 
insightful courses, explainer videos, 
webinars and guides on topics that will 
help you protect your children when 
they’re online. 

Let’s get #OnlineSafetySavvy 

Welcome to the first of a new regular 
update from the school to support our 
parents and carers in keeping your children 
safe online at home. In each issue we will 
provide some advice and guidance about 
how to manage children’s behaviour when 
using devices and how they can use the 
internet safely. This has come about after a 
growing number of incidents we have been 
made aware of which have happened 
outside of school which then spill into 
school. 

Nobody is saying children shouldn’t have 
devices or access to the internet. However, 
we believe this should be carefully 
managed and our intent with these 
newsletters is for them to run alongside 
our curriculum taught in school to enable 
our children to maximise the potential of 
the internet but at the same time keep 
themselves safe and develop routines and 
behaviours which will support them as 
they grow and move onto the next stage of 
their learning. 

What our children say… 
We asked our school council reps for their comments about TikTok. 

 
“It’s important to understand that you’re supposed to be 13 so you 
should get permission from your grown-ups before setting up an 
account. I have deleted TikTok for the time being as it was becoming a 
bit much. If you see something that upsets you, you should remove it 
by blocking them. However they can setup a new account and find you 
again – it’s very tricky so my advice is to stay off it.”  

 
“It’s very easy to become addicted as you find yourself just staring at a 
screen endlessly swiping. Set yourself time limits and stop when you 
feel you’re becoming overloaded. I would recommend if you choose to 
have an account to make it private so you control who has access to it 
e.g. only people who follow you can see your content.” 

Our focus for this issue is TikTok – an app that we regularly hear 
from our families causes distress and has resulted in some 
unkind behaviour between children outside of school. Click on 
the graphic below to download a helpful guide for parents and 
carers for what you need to know about TikTok. 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1InlXg2y-aa-5JK0C7kmVdzMh4LBcfIak/view?usp=sharing
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/national-online-safety/id1530342372
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.nationaleducationgroup.nos&pli=1

